
CRLP Meeting Summary 

Date: January 15, 2015 
Location: BLM Office Amarillo, TX   
Attendees: BLM - Robert Jolley, Samuel Burton, Janet Huff, David Reeves 

CRLP- Nick DeMai 

The BLM and CRLP met via teleconference on Thursday Jan 15, 2015 at 2:00 -3:00 PM.  Robert 
Jolley, Janet Huff, David Reeves, and Sam Burton attended the teleconference for the BLM 
and Nick DeMai represented the CRLP to discuss the following topics: 

1. BLM Stand Alone Compressor Start Up Plan
2. BLM's new Environmental Engineer's Requirements
3. BLM/CRLP contract revision process (On-Going)
4. DCS repairs and BLM's participation level
5. BLM budget payments to CRLP
6. CRLP Non Disclosure Form for contractors

The meeting was about an hour long.  The CRLP is concerned about getting more timely review 
and sign off for the routine budget/invoice payments.  Janet was letting all parties know that new 
agreement regulations are in effect as of Dec 26th, 2014.  These new regs will have an impact on 
the new funding agreements needed this next year.  The CRLP has proposed a capital project to 
replace the DCS process control system at Cliffside due to obsolescence and increased 
downtime, but the BLM position is that it could not be included as a capitalization item but could 
be done as direct reimbursement.  Repairs to the current system were seen as Major 
Maintenance (CRLP does not agree).  Three management consulting invoices were contested as 
reimbursable with disposition deferred to a later time. 


